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Comments: | support the Ruffed Grouse Society in its efforts to maintain diverse forest environment that provides
habitat for wildlife including ruffed grouse and American woodcock.

Old growth forest should not be prioritized over newer growth that support more wildlife. Without natural burning,
which is suppressed, old forests need to be cut regularly to provide the variety of forest habitat needed to
maintain diverse wildlife species.

Joan Griffin

Dublin, NH



